
Town of Seymour 
Economic Development Commission 

Minutes 
Tuesday, December 5, 2017 - 6:30 p.m. 

Flaherty Room - Seymour Town Hall 

COPY RECEIVED 
OAiE: l~/7/1 7 
TIME8':'od'.t""-­
TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE 

Members present: Jon Szuch, Marietta Sabetta, Christine Ailman, Rosalie Averil, 
Kathleen Conroy-Cass, Pat Lombardi. Also present Fred Messore, Economic 
Development Director. 

ITEM #1 Call Meeting to Order 
Meeting called to order at 6:32 p.m. by Chairman Jon Szuch. 

ITEM #2 Pledge of Allegiance 
Pledge of Allegiance led by Chairman Jon Szuch. 

ITEM #3 Approval of Minutes of prior meeting October 3, 2017 

R. Averil moved to approve the minutes of the October 3, 2017 meeting. The motion 
was seconded by M. Sabetta and carried unanimously. 

ITEM #4 First Selectman's comments. 
The First Selectman was not present t the meeting. 

ITEM#5 Public comments 
There was no one from the public present at the meeting. 

ITEM#6 Economic Development Director Update. 

F. Messore presented his report for October and November. R. Averil asked about 177. 
Roosevelt Drive and Mr. Messore stated that he was contacted about this property and 
what the property could be used for. He stated that he recommended that they speak 
with Planning and Zoning. Mr. Messore also submitted a list of available properties in 
Seymour and reviewed it with the Commission. He stated that the Route 8 study was 
well attended and very informative. 

ITEM #7 EDC Chairman's report 

Mr. Szuch stated that he submitted his letter of resignation to First Selectman Miller and 
thanked the members for the dedication as Commission members. He also stated that 
he has enjoyed working on the many projects over the years. Mr. Szuch also noted that 
M. Sabetta and R Averil has both resigned as members of the Commission. Mr. Szuch 
also spoke on the importance of having sewers on Roosevelt Drive and how that would 
make development of projects in that area much easier. 

ITEM #8 Old Business - None. 
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ITEM #9 - New Business - None 

2 December 5, 2017 

A motion to adjourn was made by M. Sabetta, seconded by K. Conroy-Cass and carried 
unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 


